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To: Adult Use Marijuana Program Licensees 
From: Director Erik Gundersen, Office of Marijuana Policy 
Date: Monday, September 14, 2020 
Subject: Labeling of Adult Use Marijuana with Test Results 
 
Section 11 of the Department of Administrative and Financial Services’ Adult Use Marijuana 
Program Rule (18-691 C.M.R. ch. 1) requires licensees to include information for consumers on 
the marketing layer of any retail sale package containing marijuana or marijuana products. 
 
The Office of Marijuana Policy has received inquiries regarding the information necessary to 
satisfy the requirement of Section 11.1.2(F)(3) which reads: “The label must 
include…Mandatory testing results from the licensed testing facility that tested the sample of the 
batch from which the marijuana or marijuana product was taken…”   
 
Licensees may satisfy this particular labeling requirement with the simple statement that the 
product “Passed Mandatory Testing”.  The inclusion of “Passed Mandatory Testing” does not 
excuse a licensee from compliance with any other packaging and labeling requirement, including 
requirements regarding the disclosure of the cannabinoid content or potency of any cannabinoids 
in the marijuana or marijuana product. 
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